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January 14, 2024 
 
Notice of Disclosure of Personally Identifiable Information 
 
To Whom it May Concern:  
 
In accordance with Idaho Code §33-133, the purpose of this letter is to notify you 
of an unauthorized data disclosure that occurred in Mackay School District #182 
on December 22, 2024. As we determine the scope of the impact and the nature 
of the compromised data, updated information will be communicated to 
individuals who have been affected. Additionally, in the coming days, 
PowerSchool will be providing more information and resources, including identity 
protection services or credit monitoring. If applicable, this information will also be 
provided to staff, students, and parents as it becomes available from 
PowerSchool. 
 
During the week of January 7, 2025, PowerSchool informed all their customers of 
the cybersecurity incident throughout the nation involving unauthorized access to 
certain PowerSchool Student Information System (SIS) data. PowerSchool 
indicated that the data taken from their portal primarily includes teacher, parent, 
and student contact information with data elements such as name and address. 
They have determined that for a certain portion of individuals across their 
customer base, some personally identifiable information (PII), such as social 
security numbers (SSN), may be impacted. They are working with urgency to 
complete their investigation and determine whether PII belonging to students or 
teachers in PSD was included. 
 

Albert Willman 
Technology Director 

Mackay School District #182 
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